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Atchison Co truck theft and recovery remains a mystery
(KAIR)--The mysterious circumstances surrounding the theft, then recovery, of
an Atchison County-based company- truck remains under investigation.

That- according to a release from Atchison County Sheriff Jack Laurie, who
explains that his office was called to Smokers Haven, a business located just east
of Atchison, in Buchanan County, Missouri, after a 2003 Chevrolet Silverado
pickup truck drew suspicion on November 20, when discovered in the business
parking lot.

The truck belonged to Rubble Reprocessing, located at 10433 Sedgwick Road, in
Atchison County.

The investigation revealed that the truck had been stolen from that location on
November 19, around 11:30 that morning.

It- believed it was then left in the Missouri parking lot the next morning sometime
before 6:00.

The investigation is continuing.

Anyone with related information should contact the Atchison County Sheriff-
Office at 913-367-4323.
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